
From: Pemberton, Layne
To: "whcm2@aol.com"; "larrysbryant@gmail.com"
Cc: Healey, Richard; McCabe, Kerri; Johnson, Miles
Subject: AR0020087 Forrest City SSO Complaint
Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 1:02:00 PM
Importance: High

Mayor Bryant and Mr. Murdock,
As per my conversation with Mr. Murdock moments ago, here is the text of the allegation:
 
“314 Trenton Rd
Forrest City, AR 72335
 
Called today with a complaint that his neighbor (312 he thinks) has a pump on their private
sewer line to pump that residence’s sewage to the city’s collection system.  The pump has been
unplugged and sewage is flowing onto the ground in the back yard and into the roadside ditch
along Hwy 1B.  The city has been to the residence before and it is still a problem.”
 
Please look into the matter let me know if the property owner or the City is responsible.
If it is the City please report the SSO via our online form and let me know what steps are
taken to correct and remediate the SSO.
 
Thanks again for your cooperation.
 
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Office of Water Quality
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
 

 

mailto:whcm2@aol.com
mailto:larrysbryant@gmail.com
mailto:HEALEYR@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:MCCABE@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:JohnsonM@adeq.state.ar.us
mailto:pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us


From: Healey, Richard
To: Pemberton, Layne
Cc: McCabe, Kerri; Johnson, Miles
Subject: FW: Complaint in St. Francis County
Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 8:16:35 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Layne
Please see the email chain below and reach out to Forest City about this see if the city is responsible
for this type of add-on to a private service line?  If they are, they need to remediate and report.  If
they are not responsible. Please reply back to those cc on this email.
 

Richard C. Healey
Enforcement Branch Manager
Office of Water Quality
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
501-682-0640
healeyr@adeq.state.ar.us
 

From: McCabe, Kerri 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 8:00 AM
To: Healey, Richard; Johnson, Miles
Subject: FW: Complaint in St. Francis County
 
Miles or Richard,
 
Could you please have the EA contact the City of Forrest City to see if the city is responsible for this
type od add-on to a private service line?  If they are, they need to remediate and report.  If they are
not responsible, I will forward this to ADH.  I may forward to ADH anyway.  Thank you.
 

Kerri McCabe
Inspector Supervisor
ADEQ – Water Division
Field Services – Inspection Branch
 
Office – (501) 682-0642
Work Cell – (501) 352-5641
Fax – (501) 682-0880
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR  72118-5317
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From: Baker, Clark 
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 3:39 PM
To: McCabe, Kerri
Subject: Complaint in St. Francis County
 
Louis Pharris
314 Trenton Rd
Forrest City, AR 72335
 
Called today with a complaint that his neighbor (312 he thinks) has a pump on their private sewer
line to pump that residence’s sewage to the city’s collection system.  The pump has been unplugged
and sewage is flowing onto the ground in the back yard and into the roadside ditch along Hwy 1B. 
The city has been to the residence before and it is still a problem.
 

Clark Baker

ADEQ
Office of Water Quality
Inspector Supervisor
Office: (501)682-0657
Fax: (501)682-0880 (attn: Clark Baker)
 


